
 
 

Request for Proposals 
Spokane Airport Board 

Marketing and Advertising Services 
#23-49-9999-003 

 
The Spokane Airport Board is soliciting proposals from qualified professional firms to provide 
Marketing and Advertising Services for Spokane International Airport.  
 
Proposals will be received by the Spokane Airport Board at Spokane International Airport, 9000 
West Airport Drive, #204, Spokane, WA 99224, until 4:00 p.m. PDT on Wednesday, January 4, 
2023.   
 
The Request for Proposals is posted on the Spokane Airports website at  
https://business.spokaneairports.net/rfp/. For additional information, you may contact Todd 
Woodard, Director of Marketing/Public Affairs, at twoodard@spokaneairports.net.  
 
The Spokane Airport Board reserves the right to reject any and all submittals, to waive any 
irregularities in the submittals received, and to accept the submittal deemed most advantageous 
to the Spokane Airport Board.  All proposals become property of the Spokane Airport Board.  The 
Spokane Airport Board is an equal opportunity employer. 
 
Dated this 15th day of December 2022.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
****************************************************************************** 
Publication: The Spokesman Review, December 15 & 18, 20 & 22, and 27, 2022 
 
  
****************************************************************************** 
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